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ITPO’s CSR initiative 

 

CMD, ITPO INAUGURATES NEWLY CONSTRUCTED HOSTEL 

OF INSTITUTION FOR BLIND AT PANCHKUIAN ROAD, NEW DELHI 

 

India Trade  Promotion Organisation (ITPO) has always been positively engaged   in its 

efforts towards the welfare and uplift of weaker as well as  marginalized sections of the 

society apart from projecting „Brand India‟ globally.  

 

Shri L.C. Goyal, Chairman  and  Managing  Director, (ITPO)  inaugurated  a newly 

constructed Hostel Block alongwith a renovated toilet facility at the Institution for Blind 

(Andh Vidyalaya), Panchkuian Road, New Delhi under corporate social responsibility  

(CSR) initiatives today i.e., July 24, 2018. Present on the occasion were Shri Deepak 

Kumar, Executive Director, ITPO; Shri  Sunil  Khurana, President, Institution   for  Blinds, 

Shri  Rakesh  Gambhir, General  Secretary, Institution   for  Blind, officials from ITPO, 

NBCC,  students  of Andh Vidhyalaya  and  media  persons.  



 

Speaking  on  the  occasion, Shri L.C. Goyal expressed his satisfaction on  the  project 
initiated under   the CSR initiatives  which  has proved to be of  immense   value for  the  
blind  students. Referring  to the grand vision of  the  Hon‟ble Prime   Minister  of   India 
towards  mandatory Corporate  Social  Responsibility  in organizations, he  said  that 
ITPO   is  committed  to its  social  responsibility for  upliftment  of  people  in  need.    In  
response  to  the  request  of  Institution for Blind, he also   announced  that ITPO would   
construct one   portion  of  old  building  of  the  blind  school.   It was a proud moment 
for all ITPO‟s employees for taking up such an ambitious project for the benefit of the 
society at large, he added.  He also appreciated NBCC for the support in construction of 
the hostel block and the renovated toilet block.  

During the year 2015-16, realizing the plight of the blind students at the Institution, Shri 
L.C. Goyal, CMD, ITPO had  decided to contribute Rs. 52 lakh towards the construction 
of a Hostel Block Building (G+1 floors) for the blind students at the Andh Vidyalaya, 
Panchkuian Road. The „Foundation Stone‟ for the said Hostel Block was laid by Shri 
Goyal, on  February07, 2017.  

Expressing  his  heartiest  gratitude towards ITPO for  a newly  constructed  hostel  and  
renovated  toilet  facilities, Shri  Sunil Khurana, President, Institution for Blind  informed 
that  mostly  the  “Divyang” students  belonged to  economically backward, rural  
families  and  that there  is  no  dearth  of  talent  among  them. The newly constructed 
Hostel Block (G+2 floors) can accommodate around 60 blind students residing at the 
Institute with a separate toilet facility on each floor. 
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